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SUBJECT: BUS SEATING FOR SOCIAL DISTANCING 
 
 

Effective Wednesday, April 29, 2020, all fixed route buses will have signs on some seats 
indicating not to be used for social distancing. This will be strictly enforced as is the current 
No Mask, No Ride policy. Operators are to enforce this, as well as Supervisors and 
Dispatch. Announcements will also be made on the buses to remind passengers not to 
use these seats. Please see the attached for the sign that will be on the seats. 
 
On the MCI’s (812-816) only the first four (4) seats on both sides are indicated to not be 
used. 
 
This will be in effect until further notice. 
 
 
 
 

 
Craig Barnes 
Planner 



Social Distancing
THIS SEAT NOT IN USE

For your safety, this seat is closed to 
promote social distancing between riders.

Por su seguridad, este asiento está cerrado para
Promover el distanciamiento social entre los corredores.
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